
Dominion’s proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline is All Pain and No 
Gain for western Virginia.

This pipeline will rip through some of the most beautiful land in 
the country, negatively impacting our community forever.

Dominion is taking a heavy-handed approach to this pipeline 
project, ignoring the concerns of property owners and ϐiling 
lawsuits against homeowners who don’t want to grant Dominion 
access to their land.

The Dominion pipeline will also have a chilling effect on 
tourism, hurting our local economy and killing jobs.

Experts warn that the Dominion pipeline will compromise the 
safety and quality of our drinking water.

And the potential for deadly pipeline explosions puts our entire 
community at risk.

Call Senators Tim Kaine and Mark Warner 
today at (202) 224-3121. Tell them to say 
NO to Dominion.

Don’t let Dominion destroy the 
beauty of our community.

Say NO to the Atlantic Coast Pipeline.
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